
 

 

 

CHILDREN IN NEED 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We will be raising money for Children in Need on Friday 18th 

November. Children can come into nursery wearing their 

pyjamas and/or bring in their favourite teddy. There will be a 

collection tin by the main door for any voluntary contributions. 

Parents will be invited into nursery for a large story time on 

this day that will last around 15 minutes.  

 

Yellow, Blue morning and Purple morning – story will begin after 

greeting time at 9:15am  

 

Green, Blue afternoon and purple afternoon – story will begin at 

2:30pm  

 

We hope you can join us! 

 

 
 

 

 
 


